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Purchase of 8708 W Smith St 
 
The State of Indiana during reconstruction of SR 32 purchased property that is 
commonly known as 8708 W Smith St.  The Yorktown School District is interested in 
purchasing the property as it abuts their eastern property boundary along SR 32, but 
somewhere in the Indiana Department of Administration rule book they require the 
governmental unit to buy from the state to be a municipality.   
 
Dr. Hinshaw reached out to ask if the town would be willing to help in the procurement 
process and he has received authorization from the school board to pay the purchase 
price and associated fees.  I would recommend securing the property; Mr. Murphy and I 
will then follow up with the council on the next steps of transferring the property to the 
school .   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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